
To: Future Palace Theatre Members

From: Board of Directors
Deb Aanenson, Lorna Bryan, Jill Buss, Molly Carbonneau, Chantel Connell, Laura Gee, Jim
Juhl, Eugene Marshall, Dianne Ossenfort, Heidi Sehr, Bill Stegemann, Verlyn VanBatavia,
David Vis, Mark VanAartsen, Morgan Van Holland

We are excited to bring back the Palace Theatre membership drive. After being shuttered
fromMarch 2020- April 2021 due to the COVID pandemic, the Palace Theatre is once again a
busy place. In 2022, the Palace welcomed close to 13,000 patrons to a variety of events.

We are requesting an entirely tax-deductible donation to help defray costs for our day-to-day
operating expenses. For over 100 years, this beautiful historic space has been visited by many
people from our area and surrounding communities. The events we have hosted include live
performances, movies, dance recitals, children’s and adult theater productions, musical
concerts, business presentations, receptions, fundraisers for local churches, weddings, and
more. Perhaps you have had the opportunity to attend one of these wonderful events. This
space has provided the opportunity for the Arts to flourish in Rock County.

Unlike most performing arts centers in the state, we are a 501c3 organization with limited
funds. Community members like yourself provide the support needed to keep the doors
open for both the entertainment and enlightenment of this community.

Over the past years, we have continuously made improvements and updates. In addition, a
great deal must be done on a regular basis to keep this historic treasure in good repair. This
would not be possible without over 1,400 hours of volunteer time. Please consider making a
donation to preserve The Palace Theatre, one of the great reasons that we Love the life! in
Luverne.

Those who stop by for a visit, movie, tour or a performance often ask if we really know and
appreciate this beautiful space and the magnificent opportunities it provides to Rock County.
This space belongs to YOU! It is a part of your history and culture.

Please help support the “Heart of the Prairie”, the Palace Theatre!

As a member, you are entitled to the following benefits:

· Your name will appear at the Palace Theatre on the Membership Board in the lobby and
on the big screen before movies

· Your donation is 100% tax deductible.
· Memberships are valid for one year (annually)
· You will receive a letter notifying you of the receipt of your donation for tax purposes.
· Priority early ticket sales for Palace Sponsored Events prior to the public on-sale date

(when possible)
If you have questions or would like additional information, please contact the Palace Theatre
Box Office Monday – Friday 12-5 P.M. at 507-283-4339


